
 
CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

… 

 

F. No 22/1/09/CIC-Admn.    New Delhi, April 30, 2009  

 

Mrs. Vijay Laxmi 
Flat No.126, 2nd Floor 
Old JNU Campus 
New Delhi 
 
 
Madam, 
 
 This has reference to your complaint dated 5.3.2009 addressed to the 

Information Commissioner Shri Shailesh Gandhi and another letter dated 24.3.2009 

addressed to Information Commissioner, Mrs. Annapurna Dixit alleging “sexual 

harassment” at work place. 

 

 I hereby convey the decision of the Committee which is as follows: 

 

“The Committee on Sexual Harassment came to the 
conclusion that there is no merit in the complaint of sexual 
harassment filed by Mrs. Vijay Laxmi and the case is treated 
as closed.” 

 
 
 

Sd/-     
(Anita Gupta) 

Addl. Secretary & 
Member Secretary 

Committee on Sexual Harassment 
 
 

Copy to: Mr. Santosh Kumar, A-116, Mohammad Pur, Bikhaji Cama Place, R.K. 
Puram, New Delhi – 110067. 

 
Copy to: Shri Paul, NIC for putting in on the website of the Commission. 


